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Save the Date 
July 1st—3rd: Bloom will have a bounce house 

during the school days! Every child will need to 

have a signed permission form before jumping!  

July 17th: Preschool will be going on a field trip 

to the Delano Splash Pad! This will be a re-

served space for 2 hours only for the Bloom 

Preschool Class!  

July 23rd 6 PM—8 PM: Bloom will be having 

their Annual Meeting held at the Brookview Pa-

vilion in Golden Valley! All are welcome to 

come have dinner, meet staff, families and 

board members! 

 

 

Highway 55 Construction 
As a reminder, Highway 55 will be under con-

struction throughout the summer. The Minne-

sota Department of Transportation will improve 

Highway 55 from Old Rockford Road in Plym-

outh to General Mills Boulevard in Golden Val-

ley during the spring and summer of 2024. 

This is a MnDOT led project. For more infor-

mation, visit MnDOT's project webpage. J-turns, 

Reduced Conflict Intersections, are being incor-

porated in the improvements. One of these J-

turns will be at the Old Rockford Road intersec-

tion. This means there will be lane closures 

and weekend closures. This could start impact-

ing your pick-up routine as it continues moving 

east towards 494.   

 

 

 

Celebrations 
This month we will be celebrating Logan, Car-

son, and Ivy’s birthday!  

 

Outside Fun  
We will be continuing to have water days this 

summer! Children must have swimsuit, closed 

toed water shoes, towel, and a change of 

clothes. On bike days, children can either bring 

in a bike/scooter or use one that the school 

provides! Please bring a helmet if your child is 

planning to bring in a bike.  

 

Reminder: children must wear closed toed 

shoes throughout the entire summer.  

 

Reminders 
• All nap time belongings must be brough 

home every weekend to get washed.  

• Water bottles are used daily throughout the 

day and encourage more often when out-

side. Each night water bottles stay here to 

go through a three step cleaning process in 

the kitchen for the next time they are used.  

• If your child is going to be out for a day or 

coming in late, please send both Larissa 

and Robyn an email.  

 

 

Bloom’s Closed Days 
 July 4th: Independence Day  

September 2nd: Labor day  

October 18th: MEA Staff Development Day  

November 28rd and 29th: Thanksgiving Break  

December 24th-January 1st: Winter Break  


